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The Office of Mobility of the Consell de Formentera is pleased to report that the access barriers
of the car park under Plaça d'Europa in Es Pujols will be reactivated from Monday 20 February.

  

The barriers were left open last summer following a serious incident at the access control and
payment machines. Due to the lack of supplies, the incident could not be resolved until today.
Once resolved, the parking lot will resume normal operations on Monday 20 February. A second
payment machine will be installed this year to avoid a recurrence of the incident.

  

Car park users will have to stop by the office to purchase or renew subscriptions. Users who
had subscriptions at the time of the incident have the option of requesting a new subscription for
the period of time they were unable to use the service or a refund of the money for the days for
which the service was not provided as agreed. Some of the regular users have already
requested one of the two options.

  

The office is open Monday to Friday, 8.00am to 2.00pm. From 20 to 24 February, it will also
open afternoons from 4.00pm to 6.00pm to handle the expected increase in requests.

  

15 February 2023
Communications Office
Consell de Formentera

  

 1 / 1


